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3rd July 2018 
 
 
Change to Auditor 
 

The waiver from the Guernsey regulator that allowed Grant Thornton NZ to act as auditors for Pyne 

Gould Corporation (“PGC”) has expired and for this reason Grant Thornton NZ has resigned as 

auditors for PGC. PGC is now in the process of appointing a new auditor and further announcements 

will follow.  

 

For more information, please contact: 

David Lewis on +64 21 976 119 

NZX ANNOUNCEMENT 
 


